Sex Offender Email Alert Program





Dear Residents,

October 2022

Parents For Megan's Law (PFML) is a not-for-profit, 501(c)(3) organization whose mission is to prevent and treat sexual abuse through the provision of education, advocacy, counseling, victim services, policy and legislative support services. The Crime Victims Center provides advocacy services to all victims of violent crime.

HERE'S HOW IT WORKS: Register for the Sex Offender Email Alert Program using the form below. Each time a low, moderate, or high risk sex offender notification from Suffolk or Nassau County is disseminated to PFML, or if PMFL obtains official sex offender registration information from New York State, PFML will alert you via email for all zip codes on Long Island. You may also go to the PFML website (www.parentsformeganslaw.org) and edit zip codes or choose to register for notifications for any zip code in New York State. If you choose not to register for the email alert, you may still access the information by logging onto the PFML website at www.parentsformeganslaw.org. Residents without Internet access may utilize computer facilities at the North Shore Public Library to check for updates. In addition, notices will continue to be available for pick up in person at the District Office.

It is unfortunate, but necessary, that we all take this opportunity to review safety rules with our children and remind them to avoid circumstances that increase their vulnerability. Please keep this in the proper perspective and reassure your children that we do have a safe community, but that they need to be alert and careful.

Please be aware that according to New York State Law, "It is illegal to use this information to commit a crime against any of these individuals or to engage in illegal discrimination or harassment against these people."

We will continue to update our staff in each of our schools. I assure you that we will remain vigilant in order to assure the safety of your children. Should you have any further questions, please contact the Parents for Megan's Law Resource and Support Center Helpline at 631-689-2672.

Sincerely,

Scott O'Brien, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

There		is service but PFML \$60.00			_
Complete E-mail address:					
Name:		Organization(if applicable):		
Address:		School Distric	t:		_
City:	County:		State:	Zip:	_
Phone:					
Select up to 30 Zip Codes within N	ew York				

Cut Here and Mail to: Parents For Megan's Law, PO Box 145, Stony Brook, NY 11790

Parents for Megan's Law makes this information available and disclaims any and all warranties, whether express or implied, in providing for public use any services, materials, information, graphics, products or processes contained in or made possible through this website. PFML does not assume any responsibility for the accuracy, completeness, currency or the appropriateness for use for any general or particular purpose for this program. I also understand that I must complete another registration form to change my e-mail address.